
Maintaining Our Connection 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to express my gratitude for the 

opportunity to interview for the [Job Title] position at [Company Name]. Although I was 

disappointed to learn that I was not selected, I truly appreciate the chance to meet with you and 

learn more about your team. 

I have a deep respect for the work that [Company Name] is doing, and I would love to stay 

connected as I continue to pursue my career. I am very eager to remain part of your professional 

network and would welcome any future opportunity to collaborate in some way. 

Thank you once again for your time and consideration. I wish you and the team continued 

success, and I hope to hear from you soon. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your LinkedIn Profile or Contact Information] 


